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The board of directors wants to update you before several head off to 
Uganda on September 5, so that you can be in prayer for us! Sam Sebabi, 
Will Bolinger, Ron Mosley, Gertrude Nantaba, Ron Bournes, and Glenn 
Haggar are excited about what God will be doing in and through them on 
this trip: please pray for health and safety as they travel, and for good 
ministry with the children as well as our Ugandan staff who are doing such a y g g
great job caring for our Lambs.

We had a good time of prayer last Sunday (the 14th), discussing and lifting 
up our young adult Lambs who are facing the challenges of independence in 
various ways. It is a daunting life stage for anyone their age; even more so 
f h i thi d ld lt O G d k h dfor orphans in a third-world culture. Our God knows each name and 
situation; we are grateful that they are in His hands.

One last bit of news, for those who are not aware: ULAUSA is registered 
with Amazon Smile, and receives a percentage of each purchase made by 
those of us who are signed up There is no cost or impact on how orthose of us who are signed up. There is no cost or impact on how or 
what you order with Amazon; and once signed up, so long as you enter the 
Amazon site through smile.amazon.com, all of your normal shopping is 
credited. Nice! Log-on at http://smile.amazon.com/ch/26-4632172 and 
Amazon donates to our organization.

Blessings!

Joan Mosley, Board Secretary
Ugandan Lambs Assn., USA


